
 

Barnsbury Primary School and Nursery 
         Almond Avenue                                                                

Barnsbury  
Woking 
Surrey 

 GU22 0BB 
 

    Telephone: 01483 763114 
Email:info@barnsbury.surrey.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher: Mrs J Harrup 

4th October 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Many thanks to 4D this morning for putting on our first Class Assembly of the academic year.  We learnt all about 
their experiences at their Henley Fort residential and about the activities the children, who did not go to the resi-
dential, took part in.  Please see the newsletter for photographs and information about their trip.  Well done to 
the children for presenting and speaking so clearly and confidently. 
 
There are also photographs from our Eco-Council’s recent trip to West Horsley Place.  It sounds like they all had a 
fabulous day and represented Barnsbury superbly.  Huge thanks go to Miss Freeland for organising the trip and 
to Mr Savill and Mrs White for accompanying them. 
 
Poor parking 
I have received another complaint from our neighbours about inconsiderate 
parking.  I have shared the photograph that was sent to me and I must admit, I 
was horrified that one of our parents would park so inconsiderately.  We have to 
remember that Barnsbury is surrounded by people’s homes and we need to  
display our Barnsbury Values at all times and be respectful of that. 
Drop-off and pick-up times are very busy. If you can, please walk to school or 
park further away from the school and walk in from there.  Please do not park 
across peoples driveways, in their drive ways or on grassed areas like this      
photograph. 
 
Wishing you all a peaceful and restful weekend. 
 

With kind regards 

 

 

 

Mrs J E Harrup 

Headteacher 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Dates for your diary 2024-25 

Autumn Term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October  

Tuesday 1st 9.00am Prospective Parent Tour 

Thursday 3rd 2.00pm Prospective Parent Tour 

Friday 4th 9.00am 4D Class Assembly 

Friday 4th 2.50—3.15pm—PTA Preloved Uniform Sale  

Tuesday 8th 2.00pm Prospective Parent Tour 

Thursday 10th 9.00am Prospective Parent Tour 

Friday 11th 9.00am Year 3 Harvest Assembly 

Friday 25th 9.00am 5M Class Assembly 

Friday 25th  PTA—Non Uniform Day 

Monday 28th to  1st Half Term 

November  

Friday 1st  Half Term 

Monday 4th INSET Day 

Tuesday 5th INSET Day 

Wednesday 6th Children return after half term 

Wednesday 6th  Whole School Photos—Individual and Sibling 

Friday 8th 6.30-8.30pm—PTA—Barnsbury Boutique Night 

Tuesday 12th 3.30—5.30pm—Parents Evening (face to face) 

Tuesday 12th PTA—Bags to School 

Wednesday 13th PTA—Bags to School 

Wednesday 13th  Governors Meeting 

Thursday 14th 3.30—7.00pm Parents Evening (face to face) 

Thursday 14th  PTA—Bags to School 

Friday 15th  Year 6 Trip 

Monday 18th 9.00am Prospective Parent Tour 

Wednesday 20th 2.00pm Prospective Parent Tour 

Friday 22nd 9am—Rocksteady Concert—Friday Bands 

Friday 29th 9.00am 6L Class Assembly 

Friday 29th 10am—PTA—Hedgerow Planting 

Saturday 30th 2-5pm—PTA Christmas Fair 



Dates for your diary 2024-25 

Autumn Term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December  

Monday 2nd KS1 Christmas Panto 

Thursday 5th 9am Rocksteady Concert—Thursday bands 

Friday 6th 9.00am 3M Class Assembly 

Tuesday 10th 9am Rocksteady—Tuesday bands 

Wednesday 11th Christmas Dinner and Jumper day 

Friday 20th 1.15pm End of Term 



 

 

 

Star of the  

Week 

 

 

Effort  

Award 

 

 

Values  

Award 

Oak Zara Harry Isra 

Ash Treasure Magi Neel 

1B Lenny Alexander Haseeba 

1M Richard James Aliza 

2M Alexia Aliza Amirah 

2T Eva  Jannat 

3B Isaac George Molly 

3M 
Mohammad-

Raees 
Matthew Mudra 

4D Tyler James Khayaati 

4J Amber Leo Lola 

5M Oma Ahmad Harriet 

5T Kasper Liam Zoe 

6G Kasper Kaja Isabelle 

6L Tabitha Ethan Tom C 

Congratulations to the Eco this week:  

 

Congratulations to the recipients of a 

WOW certificate this week:  Matthew 

(4D), James (4D), Flint (4D), Kyra (4D), 

Emeli (4J), Chloe S (3M), Josh (4J),  

Daisy (4J), Lucy (4J), Elsie (4J), Sulaiman 

(4J) 



 

Part 1 
What an exciting week it has been for the year 4 
children.  We have started making the most deli-
cious 'Easy Pizza Twists' with the help of our mom's, 
Louise, Cathy and Wing.  We are always grateful to 
the parent helpers who sacrifice their invaluable 
time to assist us in various ways. 

Year 4 

BOLD 

and SOLD 

Year 4 children were involved in BOLD and or SOLD last week.  What an exciting, 
action packed 3 days for both!  
 
The BOLD children were actively involved in craft, pottery, orienteering and bak-
ing.  Off site they visited Rugged Earth and Stoke Park, where they experienced 
life out in the forest.  Building dens, making fires and practising archery.   

The SOLD children had the most incredible experience at Henley Fort.  For 3 days the children 
slept in Yurts, situated high up on the Hogs Back outside of Guildford.  The food provided by the 
chef Chris, was tasty and the children had more than  enough to fill their tummy's for hours.  Sleep 
was a rare commodity even for the teachers, as the children battled to settle.  They were excited, 
nervous about being away from home for the first time, and caught up in mischievous 'ding-dong-
ditching!'  Activities kept them super busy for the 3 days.  Den building, fire making, orienteering, 
team tasks, archery, low ropes and scaling the climbing wall.  Most were sad when the residential 
came to an end, but had memories to last a life time. 



 

Last Friday, the Eco Council went on a trip to West Horsley Place. We had such a fun day, despite the 

rain. We met lots of people from different organisations who taught us about things such as farming, 

bats, rivers and drainage, and we learnt about different environmental jobs including farmers, conser-

vationists and landscapers.  

We met a bumblebee, nightjar, nightingale, great crested newt, dormouse and small blue butterfly 

during an interactive performance in which we leant about these rare creatures and found ways to 

help protect them. A huge thank you to Deborah Hickman for organising this event.  

It was such as lovely day with a wonderful group of children. I was proud of their respect and enthusi-

asm throughout the day, with other people commenting on how polite and respectful Barnsbury 

were.  

Eco Council 



 

Phonics Fun 

Sensory Phonics 
 
 
I got these trays from hobbycraft 
and use them for sensory play but 
it was the perfect thing to practice 
letter formation.  
 
I used flour but you could use 
paint, glitter, coco powder etc.  
 
Please sit with your child to ensure 
the formation is done correctly and 
any misconceptions can be ad-
dressed and supported.  
 
Enjoy, Miss Paice 
 
















